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Review visit by EASA in the field of continuing airworthiness  

 

From 22 to 26 October 2018 EASA conducted a review visit to the State Aviation Administration of 
Ukraine (SAAU) including visits to Ukrainian industry (State entreprise Plant 410, Azur Airlines Ukraine 
Airlines LLC)), to verify the progress made in the implementation of the actions listed in the 
Convergence Document. The visit also adressed the verification of the current levels of EU-based rule 
implementation in the field of continuing airworthiness.   

The visit was held in an open atmosphere and allowed the EASA team to observe the progress made 
by the SAAU to converge to the system of continuing airworthiness oversight applicable in the EU. 

 

 


